
 

 
 
 
 
 
31 October 2008 
 
Publication of responses to the CLM (document reference 137/08) associated 
with our 1 October decision document (document reference 135/08) on delivering 
the electricity distribution structure of charges document 
 
The collective licence modification (CLM) process that accompanied our 1 October structure 
of charges decision document closed on 29 October.  
Responses to the CLM are published on the licensing section of our website as associated 
documents to the 1 October licence modification notice.  
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